

PARKES SHIRE COUNCIL

Progress, opportunities and a quality lifestyle for our residents

KB:SH

Contact Person: Kent Boyd

02 February 2015

Mr Alan McCormack Acting General Manager Lachlan Shire Council PO Box 216 CONDOBOLIN NSW 2877

Dear Alan

FIT FOR THE FUTURE

As you would be aware the Independent Review Panel has suggested that Lachlan Shire Council and Parkes Shire Council consider merging to improve sustainability under their Fit for the Future program.

Parkes Council certainly has no predilection to this suggestion, unless of course there are clear benefits for both the residents of Lachlan Shire and the residents of Parkes Shire.

Notwithstanding any decision or direction our Councils take, we are always willing to share information and work together.

We now respectfully seek your views on how you would like to progress this matter.

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 02 6861 2301 if you would like to discuss this further.

Yours faithfully

Kent Boyd

GENERAL MANAGER